Winterbourne Junior Girls' School



Year 6 Newsletter

Week ending: Friday 24th May 2019

Upcoming events: Year 6 will be heading to Warner Bros Studio on **Tuesday 4th June**. Please ensure that your reply slip and money is given to the office by Monday 3rd June 2019.



This week we started our writing project based on the film 'Harry Potter and the Philosopher's Stone.' We have already written a newspaper report about the murder of a unicorn and created a story based on a trip to Diagon Alley. We have focused upon our descriptive language and editing skills, alongside many other Creative Writing Skills.

Year 6 Attendance this week

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an attendance target of over 97%. We are currently at: 96.85

6.1: 99.17%

6.2: 98.10%

6.3: 95.68%

Well done to

6.2





Writing Student of the Week

The following girls were awarded with a £5 voucher for making the greatest progress in their Writinggroups.

Tharmavi

Zia

Annette



Students of the Week:

- (6.1) Maryam & Zahra K
- (6.2) Amtul A & Amna R
- (6.3) Aminah & Alishba

The following girls achieved 90% or more in Accelerated Reader quizzes: Annette, Ridah, Kriya, Fatima, Zoya, Shahnaz, Aamna A, Husna, Thomasina, Zainab A, Catherine, Nida

Computing—HTML web coding

Over the next 4 weeks we will be learning to code a simple HTML webpage. Each lesson contains a skills based tutorial followed by interactive activities where girls can put the skills they have learned into action. They will begin by using simple drag and drop elements of code, but by the end of the topic, they will be capable of writing code from scratch. They will also learn to de-bug and understand how important careful typing is!.